
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Scott Overby was born in Duluth, Minnesota in 
1963.  I showed an early aptitude for 
engineering and, after finishing high school, 
joined the US Navy as a Nuclear Electronics 
Technician.  Retiring from the Navy after 20 
years in 2002, I embarked on a new career as a 
Certified Energy Manager.  And no, I do not glow in the dark.  

Wood working has been a part time hobby for many years.  My interest turned 
to woodturning in 2005.  Soon thereafter, I joined OPCAAW.  I mainly make 
bowls, boxes, pens and earring stands.  My bowls are made mostly with native 
northwest woods: Pacific Yew, Madrone Burl, and Maple Burl.  Whereas in many 
smaller turnings I work with exotic woods: Ebony, Amboyna Burl, Tulip Wood, 
Chechen Burl, etc.  I like experimenting and adding different woodworking 
aspects to my work.  Among those I try to find ways to incorporate the use of my 
Revo Ornamental Mill and Carve Wright CNC machine. 
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OCTOBER MEETING 

31 OCT 6:30 pm, 
 Kitsap Adventist School 

5088 NW Taylor Rd. 
Bremerton, WA 

-------------------------- 
 With Social, Library, Show 
and Tell Tables and wood 
auction viewing before 
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31 OCT-- MONTHLY MEETING WITH SCOTT OVERBY 
28 NOV—MONTHLY MEETING WITH ERIC LOFSTROM 
DECEMBER MEETING WILL BE THE ANNUAL CHRISTMAS 
PARTY.  The date will be announced as soon as it is finalized with the 

school. Look for more information in next months CHATTERMARKS 
 
 

THE NEW YEAR 
It is time to start paying your annual dues for 

2013.  The cost is $30 or $50 for a family.  
JEFF WILL BE TAKING MONEY AT THE 
OCTOBER AND NOVEMBER MEETINGS 

 

 
The Club has a new PO Box: 

PO BOX 623 
SILVERDALE WA.98383 
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HELP 
WANTED 
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 FACEBOOK 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/opcaaw/
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MENTORING PROGRAM  

We are looking for some new mentors. The folks who are currently doing the great service have been 
doing it for a long time. See any of the board officers if you are interested. The mentoring programs has 
been set up to answer questions and give help to new members and those whom may be having a 
problem in a specific area. Although not intended to be free lessons in woodturning (many of those 
volunteering are professional turners and derive their income from turning and teaching), these are 
some friendly folks willing to give you a point in the right direction.  

Dan Ackerman…......... (360)796-4155  

“Tones” Briggs…......... (360)871-7607  

George Kromka ……… (360) 373-1028  

Jim Leary……………… (360) 297-5872  

Bob(Hicke)Hinkernell…..(360) 479-5501  

Chapter Officers 

President Noah Barfield (206)855-9751 President@opcaaw.com 

Vice President of 
Education and Training 

Jimmie Allen (360)373-3041 Training@opcaaw.com 

Vice President of 
Public Relations 

Larry Hamon (360)204-6799 PublicRelations@opcaaw.com 

Vice President of 
Membership Jeff Jackson (360)377-2794 Membership@opcaaw.com 

Secretary  Peter Gerstel (360)697-6150 Secretary@opcaaw.com 

Treasurer Ellen Winnie (360)779-5979 Treasurer@opcaaw.com 

Sergeant at Arms Ralph Lindberg (360)779-5979 SergeantAtArms@opcaaw.com 

Vice President of 
Special Events Cindy Allen (360)373-3041 SpecialEvents@opcaaw.com 

 

OPCAAW Staff Positions (appointed) 
Librarian Barb Davis and Bob Flynn 

Video Cameraman Dick Bird 

Audio Engineer Stan Stumbo 

Photographer Dan Marler 

Sand Paper and Glue Sales John Clauson 

 

 
 


